FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: CHARLES N. {NORM| MILLER

AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: {202} 418-2767

APPLICATION STATUS: (202} 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410

HOME PAGE: www.fce.gov/imb/audiof E-MAIL: charles.miller@fcc.gov
November 27, 2007

Gregory L. Masters, Esq.

Wiley Rein LLP

1776 K Street NW

Washington, DC 20006

Re:  WHLI (AM), Hempstead, New York
Facility Identification Number: 38337
Long Island Broadcasting, Inc.
Special Temporary Authority
Dear Counsel:

This is in reference to the request filed May 14, 2007, on behalf of Long Island Broadcasting,
Inc. ("LIB"), for further extension of the special temporary authority ("STA") granted on May
13, 2005." In support of the request, LIB states that the east tower in the WHLI array has been
replaced and that an application for direct measurement of power has been filed.

QOur review indicates that Application BZ-20060912AFE was granted on June 12, 2007. Thus,
STA is no longer necessary.

Accordingly, the request for extension of STA IS HEREBY DISMISSED.

Sincerely,

C2 O

Charles N. Miller, Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Long Island Broadcasting, Inc.

" WHLI is licensed for operation on 1100 kHz with 10 kilowatts, daytime hours only, employing a directional antenna
(DA-D-D).



